
Questions regarding the  
First Amending Agreement?

Please contact the Alberta Blue Cross Pharmacy Agreement Management Team by email at  
pamt@ab.bluecross.ca or by phone at 780-498-8292 if you have questions regarding

•	 clarification on how to submit your First Amending Agreement to ensure your pharmacy’s continued  
ability to submit direct bill claims, or

•	 if you are a pharmacy that has not received your copy of the First Amending Agreement.
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Please contact your respective pharmacy head office if you are a corporate pharmacy manager that has not 
received details about the First Amending Agreement.

Please contact Matt Tachuk from the Alberta Pharmacists’ Association (RxA) at 587-756-8725 if you have questions 
regarding the Memorandum of Understanding between the Government of Alberta and the RxA, or if you have 
questions regarding the Authorized Adjustment Policy.

Please contact the Alberta Blue Cross Provider Relations Contact Centre if you have questions regarding  
benefit or claim inquiries.

Edmonton and area: 780-498-8370
Calgary and area: 403-294-4041
Toll free: 1-800-361-9632

Please contact Cindy Bullerkist from Alberta Blue Cross Pharmaceutical Services at 780-498-8515 or  
Dave Dolman from Alberta Blue Cross Government Health Benefits at 780-401-1628 if you have questions regarding

•	 interpretation of the First Amending Agreement, or
•	 how the First Amending Agreement relates to out-of-province pharmacies.


